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Comments and Questions 

2018 CAISO Budget and GMC 
 
The Modesto Irrigation District (“MID”) and City of Santa Clara, California, dba 
Silicon Valley Power (“SVP”) thank the California Independent System Operator 
Corporation (“CAISO”) for the opportunity to submit comments and questions 
following the July 25, 2017 stakeholder meeting regarding the CAISO’s 2018 
Budget and Grid Management Charge (“GMC”). 
 
Following up on questions asked during the July 25 Stakeholder Meeting, and to 
which it was requested that such questions be submitted in writing, MID and SVP 
submit the following questions: 
 
1) Slide 18 of the CAISO’s presentation noted that Energy Imbalance Market 
(“EIM”) administrative fees and forecasting fees in 2016 were higher than 
projected.  Please provide an explanation of the forecasting fees at issue and 
why they exceeded projections for 2016. 
 
2) Among the list of “California ISO Active Projects as of June 30, 2017,” is the 
line item for EMS, i.e., Energy Management System.  Please describe what 
specific enhancements were implemented as part of the 2016 EMS. 
  
 


